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Flyer for HOPWA Participants on 
CARES Act Eviction Moratorium
On March 27, 2020, the President signed the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, and Economic 
Security (CARES) Act (P.L. 116-136) into law. Section 4024 of that legislation imposes 
a temporary moratorium on evictions. This moratorium went into effect immediately 
upon the enactment of the CARES Act on March 27, 2020 for 120 days.

HUD’s Office of HIV/AIDS Housing has issued a participant flyer to provide guidance to 
households that receive HOPWA housing assistance on Section 4024 of the CARES 
Act which imposes a temporary moratorium on evictions. This informational flyer 
should be disseminated by grantees and project sponsors to households affected by 
the CARES Act eviction moratorium.

View the Flyer for HOPWA Participants on CARES Act Eviction Moratorium.
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